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Superintendent’s Report 

October 12, 2015 
 

Chair David Jones, members of the Board; it is my pleasure to call your attention to a few 

items of special interest. 

I would like to thank the Shawnee community for the opportunity to participate in the 

community parade on Saturday, October 3. 

The following staff participated in a facilitation skills training with the Interaction Institute 

for Social Change on October 6-7: 

1. Michael Alexander, Assistant Director of Student Services 
2. Leslie Taylor, Evaluation Specialist  
3. Craig Garrison, Director of Performance & Technology 
4. Franklin Jones, Manager, Grants & Awards Accounting 
5. Suzanne Wright, Director of Curriculum Management 
6. Mindy Eaves, Ombudsman 
7. Terri Robinson, Community Relations Specialist 
8. Kristin Wingfeld, Coordinator of Business Partnerships 
9. Alan Young, EGS Project Coordinator 

10. Barbara Dempsey, Director of Student Assignment 
 

I enjoyed the Adelante Hispanic Achievers’ 10th year anniversary celebration on Saturday, 

October 10. Current and former students relayed their success stories. Our Hispanic student 

population for 2015-16, Pre-K – 12, is 9,431.  

We are excited to have the first draft of the Strategic Plan Vision 2020. We appreciate all 

the effort in achieving this big milestone. The plan will be open for feedback for the next 

two weeks and then submitted for Board approval at the November 9 Board meeting. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Chair Jones, this concludes my report and my recommendation for approval of the 

consent agenda later in the meeting. 


